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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE:

NGPA Launches Business Memberships

St. Louis Park, MN, March 14, 2023 -

The NGPA is excited to launch its new Business Membership program, a new way for
businesses, flight schools, and organizations to support NGPA. Business Memberships
open your organization to benefits and visibility within the LGBTQ+ aviation industry. A
Business Membership with NGPA will reinforce an organization’s commitment to diversity
within aerospace to their stakeholders.

Business Members receive a range of benefits, including visibility on NGPA’s website and
member publications, priority access to NGPA'’s inclusion training and scheduling, the
ability to list job openings on NGPA’s member-only jobs page, and three complimentary
individual memberships for employees, plus more.

“A corporate membership is a great way for businesses to show their support to the
LBGTQ+ aviation community and proudly display their affiliation to NGPA. We hope this
new membership opportunity provides another connection point for NGPA members
across all functions within the industry,” said NGPA Executive Director Justin Ellixson-
Andrews.

Business Memberships are available for purchase now at an annual cost of just $500 and
are valid for 365 days from the date of purchase. As part of the membership process, all
businesses will be required to sign a pledge in support of the LGBTQ+ community. Join
NGPA today and take a stand for diversity in aviation. To be one of the first Business
Members of the NGPA or for more information, click here.
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The NGPA is a non-profit organization based in Minneapolis. Founded in 1990, NGPA is an international
organization of Lesbian, Gay, Bisexual, Transgender, and Queer (LGBTQ) aviation professionals and
enthusiasts. Our organization aims to encourage individuals to begin aviation careers, foster an
environment of equality for LGBTQ+ aviators, promote safety, and establish personal and professional
networks. The NGPA makes this a reality through education, outreach, and social events. Our organization
is run by a board of directors, executive leadership, and volunteers! For more information, visit

WWWw.ngpa.org. ‘
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https://www.ngpa.org/businessmember_sign_up

